



Happy pay day Info/News February 2nd, 2011

1 message

Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>
To: Charles McAteer <cmcateer@notes.cc.sunysb.edu>

Thu, Oct 4, 2012 at 9:02 AM



Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for February 2011

Weds. Feb. 2nd • Academic Council meeting, Noon, Conf. room W1503 Library

Thurs. Feb. 3rd • Womens Concerns Workshop on Blood Pressure, Noon, Wang Center rm. 301

Tues. **Feb. 15th** • Chapter Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd fl. (RSVP to Corrine at 2-6570)

Feb. 23rd thru Feb. 25th • Chapter Election Ballots are Mailed from Albany to UUP Members home address.

UUP Individual Development Awards Deadline is February 16, 2011

The IDA program is intended to assist eligible UUP represented employees both full and part time in developing their professional potential and in preparing for advancement. Funding may be provided for enhancing teaching, research capabilities and improving professional knowledge & skills. The maximum possible award is \$1,000. The program covers eligible projects/activities occurring between July 1, 2010 to June 30, 2011 with a deadline of Wednesday. February 16, 2011. The application and rules can be found at http://www.nysuup.lmc.state.ny.us/development/individual.

<u>html</u> (*Please note: Expenses must be paid up front; receipts are then submitted for reimbursement up to the approved amount. Only one application per project/activity will be accepted for each award period.)

NYSUT offers Defensive Driving Course On-Line

you can reduce your auto liability and collision insurance premiums each year for three years by taking a defensive driving course. But did you know that you could take this course online, at your convenience, and because you're a NYSUT member, you will save significantly on the course fee! If you and your family members are licensed in New York state, you (and they) can take the course at the reduced fee of \$25.25 per person, a savings of almost \$20! Another advantage of taking the course online, besides convenience and savings, is that the course is good for 30 days from date of purchase. With the bookmarking feature, you can take breaks between sessions and come back to the course whenever you want. The multiple choice test at the end is not timed and you can retake the test at no additional charge. For more information about how you can access the online course with the special NYSUT Member Benefits pricing, visit http://www.nysut.org/3455_14091.htm.

SOS Dress for Success campaign sponsored by Womens Concerns Comm.

Your chapter's Womens Rights & Concerns committee is partnering with Dressbarn for the SOS, Send One Suit Weekend to help promote the mission of dress for success to promote the economic independence of disadvantaged women by

providing professional attire, a network of support and the career development tools to help women thrive in work and in life. Please help by donating a clean business attire or professional suit from February 17th thru 22nd. Drop off locations and telephone numbers are attached on a flyer. Please consider helping those who need it most and give you a little

more room in your closer for a new outlit for yourself. I ou deserve it.

(See attached file: Dress for Success.pdf)

RSVP No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders.

UUP Office: Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library Room S-5415 • Zip = 3388 • 632-6570

Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay Editor:) Happy Groundhog Day

